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PEF Benefit Comedy Show at John Rennie High School Nov 9

The semi-annual PEF Comedy Show has become a favorite event. And

who better to headline the show than Joey Elias, as highly respected for

his comedic talent as for his generous heart. With a bonus team of 6
comics this time, you’ll feel so happy to spend your money on a
great cause!

e Doors open by 7:00pm
e Food, refreshments
e Dbeer, wine, soft drinks
e home-baked goodies
e chance to win BIG in the half & half

Tickets and info: http://pef.lbpsb.qgc.ca/comedy.htm

Many Students Have No Winter Clothing

School Principals, teachers, and spiritual animators are truly on the front lines when it comes to
seeing the needs. PEF has always maintained that our most important commitments are to make
sure our students are warm and fed. Community support is always needed to finance these vital
needs. Please donate - and pass the word to others.

Now is the perfect time to set up a regular donation by payroll deduction through the HR
department. It’s called the “TAKE 5” campaign; you won’t miss $5 off your pay, but the kids
will benefit from each dollar donated, and your tax receipt at the end of the year will benefit
you!

. PEF has received some special books to sell, to help support the Rona Cupak
Snowsuits and Boots fund; a delightful yarn, “Pirate Gruff” by Anita Baar. Stock
up for all your young-uns at this lower than retail price $10 ea.

Every 10 books sold = one complete warm outfit for a student in need. That’s a
W1 story-time with meaning. Contact PEF to arrange your purchase, or visit
PIRATE | | http://pef.lbpsb.gc.ca/books.htm to pay by paypal.

L
’( Tax deductible donations to help buy snowsuits & boots are gladly accepted.
f?@“\“éﬂm - Besides the books for sale, PEF has gifted some of the books to each LBPSB
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SRS elementary school.

A Donation Worth a Listen:

Jason Cordery, LBPSB teacher and generally good guy, donated over |
600 recorders for PEF to freely distribute to music programs upon
request. 13 schools benefited from this generous gift, and we couldn’t be
happier about it. Thank you to Jason! And to the music teachers who
make such a difference for the students!
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